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Bulletin | Danfoss Turbocor Compressors 

Customer Notification 

Classified as Business 

Purpose 

The purpose of this bulletin is to notify customers that we have introduced a revised Serial Driver. This 
has been updated as part of our continuous improvement process. 
 
As of February 1, 2024, all new compressors (serial number 24032xxxxx and later) shipped from 
Tallahassee and Haiyan contain the new revision K Serial Driver. Additionally, the Serial Drivers in our 
spare part kits began shipping with revision K beginning February 1, 2024. 
 
 

 
 

Figure 1 – Serial Driver Label Photo (Rev K) 

Summary 

We have released a new revision of the TT/TG Series Serial Driver, it is now revision K. This new revision 
has been installed on production compressors as of February 1, 2024. The Serial Drivers in our spare 
part kits also contain the new revision of Serial Drivers. 
 

Action Required 

For spare part kits, continue to order part number 100292 for replacement Serial Drivers. 
 

Need Assistance  

For further questions, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 
turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com or turbocor.ps.eu@danfoss.com for inquiries within Europe.  
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SUBJECT:   TT/TG Series Serial Driver 
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